
 

 

 

A Day of Solidarity with Palestine – Thursday 19th October 

 

Dear parents, 

On Thursday 19th October, in light of the humanitarian crisis taking place in 
Gaza, we're placing a pronounced emphasis on our solidarity with the 

Palestinian people. We firmly believe that our commitment to inclusivity and 
harmony extends to standing with those who are struggling for their basic 

human rights. 

Our vibrant global community is a testament to the shared values and spirit 
of togetherness we nurture at DBS. Staff and students are encouraged to 

wear items of clothing or bring Palestinian flags into school as a sign of 

solidarity. We will also be dedicating a moment of silence at DBS in honour of 
Palestine. Activities and awareness of the current crisis is taking place during 

Arabic lessons. Our aim is to celebrate our diverse backgrounds and to send 
a powerful message of support, unity, peace, and hope.  In light of this, DBS 

Ain Khaled's recognition of cancer awareness for Pinktober will now take 
place on Tuesday, 31st October. 

Furthermore, in our ongoing efforts to actively relieve the humanitarian crisis 

in Palestine, we're looking to launch a fundraising initiative with our local 
charity providers.  We will keep you updated in this regard.  Your generosity 

will go a long way in making a tangible difference, and we truly appreciate 

any support you can offer. 

Should any parent wish to discuss this initiative or any other matter, I am 
always available for conversation. You can reach out to me directly via the 

email address below. 

 

 



 

 

The solidarity to Palestine is in our prayers. 

With utmost sincerity and gratitude, 

 

Mr. Simon Berry 
Principal 

DBS - Ain Khaled 
simon.berry@dohabritishschool.com 
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